
Chairwoman Ginny Burdick and Vice Chair Brian Boquist and committee members 

I support the collaborative effort to reform Oregon’s pass-through tax break.  

I appreciate your efforts to rein in this tax break for mostly wealthy entities, and to target instead the small businesses at the lower 
end of the earnings spectrum.  


